
Travel Health Protocols for Cruise 

Passengers 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear Valued Passengers, 

We are excited to welcome you aboard for your upcoming cruise. In order to ensure a safe and 

enjoyable experience for everyone, we kindly ask that you adhere to the following health 

protocols: 

Before Your Cruise 

• Complete a health questionnaire 72 hours prior to embarkation. 

• Obtain a negative COVID-19 test result taken within 48 hours before departure. 

• Ensure that your vaccinations are up-to-date as per health guidelines. 

During Your Cruise 

• Wear face masks in indoor public spaces. 

• Practice social distancing where possible. 

• Frequent hand washing and use of hand sanitizers is encouraged. 

If You Feel Unwell 

If you begin to feel unwell at any point during your cruise, please notify a crew member 

immediately. 

Your health and safety are our top priority. Thank you for your cooperation in keeping our 

community safe. We look forward to seeing you onboard! 

Sincerely, 

[Cruise Line Name] 


